
LETTER 24 
 

June 19th 1904 
 
Dr S. Jackson 
St Helens Hospital. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I regret my delay in forwarding your quotation for an Engine and Dynamo which owing 
to my inability to come to an agreement with the Electric Supply Coy, for current for 
Motor, this I hoped to have completed this day and naturally deferred quoting  the  
price would have been considerably higher had I to supply another Engine and Dynamo 
than my own.  They have promised to give me their amended terms in writing 
tomorrow, but if this does not come to hand I shall take the liberty of quoting for the 
best and most suitable plant obtainable for your consideration. 
 
I am yours faithfully, 
Alf Geo Jackson 


